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Comments: I am pleased that the US Forest Service has proposed a strategy to harvest timber in the Upper

Cheat River.  I support this project.

 

This area is in need of early successional habitat.  The proposed timber harvest will provide habitats for many

species that rely upon disturbance for their existence.

 

Thank  you. 


